THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

DANIEL GOHL
CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER

Phone: 754-321-2618

July 1, 2017
TO: Elementary and Middle School Principals ACTION
REQUIRED
FROM: Daniel GohlZ#&~
Chief Academic Officer
VIA: Valerie Wanza, Ph.D.

Chief School Performance & Accountability Officer

SUBJECT:  2017-2018 DUAL LANGUAGE PROGRAM LIAISON SCHEDULED EVENTS

ACTION: Identify a Dual Language Program Liaison for your school by completing the survey at
https://tinyurl.com/y7319zcp. Included with this memo are the approved dates for the 2017-2018 Dual
Language Program Liaison meetings and professional development. Please forward these important
dates to your school’s Dual Language Program Liaison.

RATIONALE: Attendance at the Dual Language meetings is strongly encouraged to ensure your
school’s Dual Language Program liaison receives information and professional development needed to
have a successful year and program implementation. The Opening of the Year meeting, scheduled for
August 16, 2017, will be offered in a face-to-face format at Rock Island Professional Development Center
room 304 from 8:30 a.m. to noon. After the first meeting of the year, all Dual Language meetings will be
conducted via Adobe Connect or Skype for Business.

If you have any questions contact Idalina Orta, Dual Language/World Languages Educational
Specialist, at 754-321-2495 or idalina.orta@browardschools.com.
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